COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

THE GENERAL COURT

STATE HOWUSE, BOSTON 02133 1053

The Honorable William N. Brownsberger, Chair
Joint Committee on the Judiciary

State House, Room 504

Boston, MA 02133

March 23, 2015

RE: House Bill 1368, An Act establishing a sick leave bank for John Morrill, an employee of
the Attleboro district court

Dear Chairman Brownsberger,

We write to you today regarding House Bill 1368, An Ac! establishing a sick leave bank for John
Morrill, an employee of the Attleboro district court, of which we are co-sponsors. We respectfully
request that the Joint Committee on the Judiciary release this bill for further consideration.

Mr. John Morrill, a constituent of ours and resident of Attleboro, is an employee of the Attleboro
District Court. He has undergone multiple surgeries, including three cardioversions, and has used a
significant portion of his allotted sick leave in the course of his recovery time. He has a very limited
amount of leave time left available to him, and is seeking a sick leave bank to provide for greater
flexibility to continue his recovery. We ask that this special legislation be released as expeditiously
as possible given the time sensitive nature of this matter.

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration. If there is any additional information that we can
provide to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
PAUL R. HEROUX RICHARD J. ROSS
State Representative State Senator

cc: Representative John V. Fernandes, House Chair



COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

THE GENERAL COURT

STATE HOUSE, BOSTON 02133-1063

The Honorable John V. Fernandes, Chair
Joint Committee on the Judiciary

State House, Room 136

Boston, MA 02133

March 23, 2615

RE: House Bill 1368, An Act establishing a sick leave bank for John Morrill, an employee of
the Attleboro district court

Dear Chairman Fernandes,

We write to you today regarding House Bill 1368, An Act establishing a sick leave bank for John
Morrill, an employee of the Attleboro district court, of which we are co-sponsors. We respectfully
request that the Joint Committee on the Judiciary release this bill for further consideration.

Mr. John Morrill, a constituent of ours and resident of Attleboro, is an employee of the Attleboro
District Court. He has undergone multiple surgeries, including three cardioversions, and has used a
significant portion of his allotted sick leave in the course of his recovery time. He has a very limited
amount of leave time left available to him, and is seeking a sick leave bank to provide for greater
flexibility to continue his recovery. We ask that this special legislation be released as expeditiously
as possible given the time sensitive nature of this matter.

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration. If there is any additional information that we can
provide to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
PAUL R. HEROUX RICHARD J. ROSS
State Representative State Senator

cc: Senator William N. Brownsberger, Senate Chair



